Movie Permission Slip

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

In our first period exploratory class we are studying The Phantom of the Opera. We are listening to and discussing Andrew Lloyd Webber’s Original Cast Recording CD of the Gaston Leroux novel. When we are done listening to, discussing, and doing some other activities with the CD version of the opera I was considering showing two video versions of The Phantom of the Opera for comparison. I would like to show the original 1925 Lon Chaney silent film version of The Phantom of the Opera and compare that to the modern remake, Andrew Lloyd Webber's The Phantom of the Opera. 

Andrew Lloyd Webber's The Phantom of the Opera is rated PG-13 due to some brief violence. There is a scene where a male actor flashes his bare rear end to show his distaste for the character of Carlotta, and there are also statues in the opera house of nude women. Those statues do not show often and are not distasteful but I thought I’d best let you know what would bother me as a parent. Feel free to call or email me if you have any questions (732-4219 or al_gonzalez@csd49.org). I will assume that all my students can watch the original 1925 silent film version of The Phantom of the Opera starring Lon Chaney unless you tell me otherwise.

If your child CAN watch Andrew Lloyd Webber's The Phantom of the Opera, please sign here:

Student _____________________   Parent/Guardian ________________

If your child CANNOT watch Andrew Lloyd Webber's The Phantom of the Opera, and you would rather your child visit the library to read, please sign here:

Student _____________________   Parent/Guardian ________________
